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Hamburg, December 2023

Product discontinuation: Sensor control unit D-SCU lP

since more than 10 years we have been marketing our Sensor control unit D-SCU lP together
with our Video and Thermography system. Thank you for having chosen the D-SCU lP in your
company.

Herein we would like to inform you that the D-SCU lP will be discontinued by July 31"1, 2022.
Should you need the D-SCU, you will be able to order it until March 31st,2022.

It is the policy of DURAG GmbH to realize repairs, delivery of spares and wear and tear parts for
the D-SCU lP for a period of 10 years after the date of discontinuation.

Successor product D-SCU 50

. As successor product we offer the D-SCU 50

Features of the D-SCU 50

. Connection compatible with D-SCU lP
o Local and remote control of the retraction unit
. Protection class lP65
r PLC from Siemens
r Gbit fiber optic connection

For further information or if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. The staff
of our local sales offices will be pleased to advice you.
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Product Management DURAG GmbH
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